## Shade Memorial Youth Camp, Inc.

PO Box 1027, Pekin, IL 61555-1027

Shade Phone: (309) 353-5554

Pekin Union Mission Phone: (309) 346-0724 FAX (309) 346-0198

pekinunionmission@grics.net

www.pekinonline.com/unionmission



October 2, 2007

John Campbell 3302 Sheridan Rd. Pekin, IL 61554

Dear John,

On behalf of Shade Memorial Youth Camp and Board of Directors, I would like to personally thank you and the Brad Campbell Memorial Golf Outing for the wonderful check of \$3,000. Our organization is very appreciative of your past and present support. We are blessed that you feel the work we are doing both spiritually and recreationally is so important.

John, this is already the fifth year for Brad Campbell Memorial award. We are so happy to continue this yearly tradition. There is growing awareness of the award and honor of being the recipient. It is a very fitting end to our baseball season. Alex Shehorn was very proud to receive this years award.

Again, thank you for your very generous donation. We feel fortunate to have the Brad Campbell Memorial Golf Outing in our community.

Sincerely,

Scott Lange

President of Shade Park